
September 26, 1978

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

I have pulled negatives number 2268 and 2269, both nitrates, for Linda 
to copy. Number 2268 is the Castillo steps and shadow, 2269 is the 
figures on the steps of the Castillo. Negative 2286 is not here. This is 
listed as the sunburst and is, I presume, the one you are seeking. Our 
series stops at 2285 and skips to approximately 2294, where it picks up 
once again. Could it be that 2286 et seq. were not nitrates and 
consequently we did not bring them to Fort Worth? Will you check 
your file to see if by chance this is the case, or perhaps we overlooked 
them. If they are nitrates, put them aside and we will bring them back 
on the next trip.

Ron Tyler and I are trying to work up the production details for a group 
of your pictures in some small format. We will bring samples to you 
before anything is decided, of course. I will also try to have a sample of 
the Caponigro Stonehenge print which I mentioned to you on the phone. 

Fond greetings to all.

Yours,

Mitchell A. Wilder 
Director
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